
 

 

 

 

 

 

October 28, 2015 

 

 

City of Aurora 

Ms. Gina Moga 

44 E. Downer Pl. 

Aurora, IL 60505 

 

 

 

Dear Gina, 

 

Please be advised that Melrose Pyrotechnics, Inc. would like to extend the offer of 

continuing our services to the City of Aurora for their 2016 fireworks display, at the same 

price ($40,000) and caliber, as we provided in 2015. In addition to this, we are willing to 

lock in the price of $40,000 per display for an additional two years beyond 2016. 

 

We value the relationship we have built with the city over the past three years, and hope 

to continue working with you in the future. As always, please do not hesitate to contact 

me should you have any questions or concerns.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

Wynn Cramer 

Event Producer 

Melrose Pyrotechnics, Inc. 

wynn@melrosepyro.com 

 

 


